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I strongly encourage the Insurance Board to approve the offering of a Medicare Advantage Plan for seniors.  In the
Madison area there are two excellent Plans and Networks.  The per month cost is also substantially less than a
Medicare Part B supplement. 

I am not affiliated with either Medicare Advantage Plan.  Good luck with your review and decisions.

John Easterday
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